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SUPPORTING SOUTHEND UNITED FC and THE LOCAL COMMUNITY

Trust Statement — 22" January 2023
Further to the statement released by the Shrimpers Trust on 18th January following Southend United FC's
appearance in the High Court, we would like to provide the following update to supporters.

We have managed to communicate with the club's hierarchy and we remain frustrated by the apparent lack of
understanding about supporters' worries at a critical time.

We understand the club intend to release a statement but, given the importance of the current situation to the future
of the club, we believe this is already overdue and implore the owner to address our concerns.

Members of the Shrimpers Trust Board intend to meet with supporters' groups imminently and, whilst we monitor
message boards and social media regularly, we welcome the direct input of all fans via email or our website.

If you have any questions for the Trust please feel free to contact us via our website, http://www.shrimperstrust.co.uk
or by email on info@shrimperstrust.co.uk

The Shrimpers Trust Board



